
From: Communications  AFA
To: Mr. Julian Jordan
Subject: AFA Membership Survey
Date: Thursday, 16 November 2023 5:30:36 PM

AFA Membership Survey

Dear Julian,

The Atheist Foundation of Australia seeks your input. In order to determine the priority of issues which are
important to our members, we ask you to complete a short survey. The survey consists of a number of topics
and asks that you rate how important each one is to use. We shall use this data to determine the overall
relative importance of issues for atheists in Australia and prioritise future activites inline with the results.
This is your chance to have some input of the direction of the Atheist Foundation of Australia, so you input
is valued.

Click here to be taken to the online form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNnISfunmzu7-
Fh0yHyVhiCYL A45SLw 1pONTgsbxGQT8yg/viewform?pli=1

All information is ananymous and kept in the strictest confidence.



 

Kind regards,
Membership Officer,
Atheist Foundation of Australia

PO Box 3582
Parramatta, NSW 2124
Australia

Click here to unsubscribe.


